
 
 

 

The Village of Evendale 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Village of Evendale will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, July 14, 

2020 at 10500 Reading Road, Evendale, Ohio 45241.  The purpose of 

the public hearing is on the preliminary tax budget for the year 2021. 

 

Copies of the preliminary tax budget are on file in the office of the Chief 

Fiscal Officer.  The public is invited to attend and comment at the public 

hearing.    

 

Barb Rohs, Village Clerk 
 


